
 
 

Invitation to Join a Zoom Meeting 
To Commemorate the Birthday of Swami Gyan Swaroop Sanand (Formerly Prof. G.D. Agrawal) 

On July 20th, 2021 Between 4pm to 6pm 
 
Dear Friend:  

This letter is a follow-up to our earlier letter inviting you to join us in a video meeting on July 20, 
2021 to commemorate the 89th birthday of Dr. G. D. Agrawal (Swami Gyan Swaroop Sanand ji). 

This letter is to request you to confirm your participation in the discussion by registering yourself 
at https://forms.gle/JNpabZp3q7ANuNs76 . The meeting will be held on a Zoom platform. Only 100 
persons will be able to participate in the Zoom meeting. Hence, we urge you to register yourself 
early. We are making arrangements to simultaneously relay the meeting on Facebook for those 
unable to join on Zoom.  

From 2008 till his martyrdom on October 11, 2018 Dr G.D. Agrawal waged a vigorous campaign 
seeking an uninterrupted, clean Gangaji flowing freely from Gaumukh to Ganga Sagar. With your 
active support from time to time, his efforts yielded some very important results such as 
cancellation of the proposed and under construction dams between Gangotri and Uttarkashi, 
making the watershed from Gangotri to Uttarkashi an eco-sensitive zone and declaring Gangaji as 
India’s National River.  

After Swami Sanand’s unfortunate demise many of us reiterated our willingness to sustain his 
campaign for a free-flowing, clean Gangaji. Since then, however, the Central and State 
Governments have done many works in the name of development which are continuously 
degrading Gangaji and its ecosystem. The well-being of Gangaji continues to be under constant 
threat.  

The main purpose of the commemorative meeting is to understand what each one of us is doing or 
offers to commit to do in the next one year to ensure a free-flowing, clean Gangaji from Gaumukh 
to Ganga Sagar and keep alive Swami Sanand’s campaign. The meeting on July 20th is also 
structured for that purpose.   

After a short introductory speech, we would like to hear your brief resolutions, strictly up to a 
maximum of two minutes for each individual, from you. We wish to hear from a maximum number 
in the time available to us. Therefore, we request everyone to stay within the time limit. Those 
friends who may not get the opportunity to speak will be requested to share their resolution in 
writing at the following email addresses:   

 gdadmirers@gmail.com  
 prem14049@gmail.com  
 matrisadan@yahoo.com  

The programme shall be moderated by Dr. Ravi Chopra of People’s Science Institute, Dehradoon. 
The Zoom meeting link shall be sent to the first 100 persons by July 19th. 

You must register in the google form (see link https://forms.gle/JNpabZp3q7ANuNs76) by the night 
of July 18th, so that you can receive the webinar link by July 19th night. 

We hope you all continue to remain healthy and safe.   
 
Kind Regards, 
H H Swami Shiva Nand Ji 
Head, Matri Sadan  

 
Dr. Rajendra Singh  
Magsaysay Awardee  
 

 
Shri Paritosh Tyagi  
Former Chairman, CPCB 
 

 
Shri S. K. Gupta  
Chairman, Envirotech 
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